
Comments on 2003 REQ and RGQ Annual Plan Items 1 and 6 - Definiti ons 

 

The following comments apply to both REQ and RGQ:  

Baltimore Gas and Electric (BGE) supports the recommended language to complete the 
Introduction and Executive Summary Tabs in the REQ Creditworthiness Model Business 
Practices (MBP). 

BGE also supports the recommended language for the RGQ MBPs, but notes some minor 
typos.  Specifically:  

1.      In the Recommendation Summary, the phrase "Retail Electric Quadrant" should be 
replaced with "Retail Gas Quadrant". 

2.      In the second sentence of TAB 2 Introduction, the phrase "Retail Electric Quadrant" should 
be replaced with "Retail Gas Quadrant" and "(REQ)" should be replaced with "(RGQ)". 

3.      At the beginning of the third sentence, "(REQ)" should be replaced with "(RGQ)".  

4.      In the second sentence of the second paragraph of TAB 2, delete the stuck-through "in".  

5.      In TAB 3 Executive Summary under the heading "The Creditworthiness Evaluation 
Process", delete the stuck-through "of" in the first sentence. 

 

Phil Precht  
Director, Gas Choice Programs  
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